
 
 

Workshop for the Parents of students in Bilingual and ESL 

Programs 

Open to ALL Bilingual and ESL Families in Camden 

Join us for a workshop being held at Molina Lower by the English Learner Department 

in collaboration with the Parent Engagement Departments.  

Mastery Schools of Camden Molina Lower Elementary  

415 N 9th St, Camden, NJ 08102 

 

Thursday May 25, 2023 

 5:00 pm - 7:00 pm  

 

Highlights: 

● Program Overview and future planning  

● Explore the new ESL and Bilingual Curricula 

● Learn about resources and supports for summer learning  
 

Light food served and FREE BOOKS for students! 
 
If you have questions please reach out to  
Frances Nuñez 856-364-1415 or Luz Ramos at 856-330-5412 

 

RSVP:  

 

https://masterycharter.wufoo.com/forms/zao
mmv60ll19fq/ 

 

https://masterycharter.wufoo.com/forms/zaommv60ll19fq/
https://masterycharter.wufoo.com/forms/zaommv60ll19fq/


   

 


